
 

 
 

Items: 
 
(1) Email from David Black, dated June 6, 2017, Re:  2022 Commonwealth Games 

 
At the In Camera meeting of Council held on June 19, 2017, Council passed the following 
Motion:  
 

 
MOTION:  That Council direct staff to provide a letter to Mr. Black advising the Township 
decline interest with the proposal to co-host the 2022 Commonwealth Games in Victoria; 
and further, not incur Policing Costs under the Victoria Police Department Framework 
Agreement, should the bid to host be successful.  CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
RISE AND REPORT  

 
From: In Camera Meeting of – June 19, 2017 
To: Regular Council Meeting of – August 21, 2017 

 


